Town of Lenox

Conservation Commission

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Pursuant to Chapter 131 Section 40 Massachusetts General Laws, the Lenox Conservation
Commission will hold a public hearing at the Lenox Town Hall on Thursday July 6%, 2023 at
7:30PM on the subject of a Notice of Intent filed by Darren and Carol Campili for property
located at 70 Bramble Lane, Map 1, Parcel 48. The applicant proposes demolition and
construction of a single-family house with a boardwalk system over the Bordering Vegetated
Wetland to access a seasonal dock which will receive a Ch 91 Waterways License from the
State.

Neal Carpenter,

Chairman, Lenox Conservation Commission



